
Dear Summit Parents, 

My name is Michelle Chambers and I am on the committee for the Summit Gala.  I have 2 kids that 
attend Summit, an 8th grader, Dylan and a 5th grader Alyssa.  My family is ALL about sports.  My son plays 
basketball, soccer, tennis and golf for Summit and my daughter plays basketball and volleyball with I am 
sure more to come as she gets in junior high.  The opportunity to play sports that they wouldn’t have at 
public school is just one of the many things we love about Summit. 

During these 4 years we have been at Summit, I have witnessed both the 
growing success of our sports teams as well as the growth of our student body.  
This gym is an integral part of that growth. 

This gym is the home of future championship games. It’s the place where teams 
will celebrate success and teams will huddle together after a loss.  A place they 
know belongs to them.  There won’t be any more renting facilities.  It will be 
their Home Court. 

As much as this is about having a state of the art facility for our teams, it’s also about the future of 
Summit.   Many times, I have listened as Pastor Ron talks about the limited capacity of our school.    In 
order to continue to grow at the rate we are, we need more space.  This facility will open up the ability 
for us to have a 2nd location for our school.  It will provide the opportunity for new families to be part of 
the Summit family. 

To me, this is about the future of our school.  It’s about the belief that we know we will grow.  I am 
proud that I get to be a part of the vision of our leaders and I know that I will look back and be amazed 
at all that we have been able to accomplish together. 

If you aren’t already part of the PFO team, please join us as we look to the future of Summit. 

Have a Merry Christmas! 
Michelle Chambers 


